
From: Randal Broadhurst <remedyleader@gmail.com> 
Date: July 16, 2020 at 11:05:27 AM PDT 
To: "Cone, Tracie@BSCC" <Tracie.Cone@bscc.ca.gov> 
Subject: current BSCC emergency meeting HOUSING 

 I just want it to be known that we MUST include Probationers coming out of the DJJ-CYA CDCR locations 
into their respective counties.  
  
Those include Stockton's CHAD and OH CLOSE and the So Cal and Pine Grove location as well. 
  
These teens thru 24 year-olds are always left out of these kind of financial help… noted in previous BSCC 
meetings in the past! 
  
Randal Broadhurst 
G.A.P. ~ Gang Awareness & Prevention 
916-804-7980 
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